
Secretary’s Parochial Church Council Report for 2023-24 

 

The PCC has held 5 full meetings during 2023/2024 in July, September and November 2023 and 

February and April 2024.  Meetings have been co-chaired by the Vicar and Church Wardens, and PCC 

members discuss all aspects of church life and vote on proposed resolutions. The substance of PCC 

discussions touches on all the various reports considered at this meeting. Members of the 

congregation are welcome to bring any matters of concern at any time to our PCC lay 

representatives, or to volunteer to be a member of a particular group or committee. Currently the 

two formal sub-committees of the PCC are the Finance Committee and the Charities Support Group. 


